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!: REGULAR WORKHOP MEETING OF TH LAK
LUR TOWN COUNCIL HELD TUDAY, NOVEMBER 9, 1993 AT
TH LAK LUR TOWN HAL AT 9:30 A.

)REENT: Mayor Priscila Doyle
Commissioner Bil Bush

Commissioner Jack Donovan
Commissioner Alex Karr
Commissioner Max Lehner

Sam Karr, Finance Director

BSENT: Tom Hord, Town Manager

ayor Doyle called the meeting to order at approximately 9:30 a.

)Unci I briefly discussed the proposed classification, compensation
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l plan for Town employees which was presented to them at the October
, 1993 Regular Council Meeting by Mr. Bob Crowder, Membership Services

Consultant for the North Carolina League of Municipalities.

It was the consensus of Council to table this item until a later date when
the Town Manager could be present to give input into the matter.

Council discussed the importance of involving the Zoning and Planning
Board with architectural plans for the Town.

Mayor Doyle announced that the food pantry for needy families would be
organized again this year as was done last Christmas. Council is hoping to be
able to appoint a Chairman for the project.
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Martha Jane Powers would like to give a presentation at the next regular
Town Meeting regarding the Children s Christmas Party. Also , if it can be
arranged, Council would like to honor Devault Edgerton, retired Town
Employee , for his services to the Town.

Council discussed when to hold the organizational meeting of the newly
elected members of the Town Council. It was the consensus of Council to hold
the organizational meeting at the November 23rd, 1993 regular meeting of

Council if an agreement has been made by Council at that time on whom shall
fill the seat of Commissioner Max Lehner as he takes the seat of Mayor. If an
agreement has not been made prior to the November 23 , 1993 meeting, the
organizational meeting wil be held December 14 , 1993 at Fairfield Mountain
Bald Mountain Country Club.

Council agreed that the elected offcials wil be sworn in by Judge Loto
Greenly Caviness. The vacant seat of Council wil be agreed upon and that
person wil be sworn into offce, and then the Mayor Pro-tern issue wil be
decided upon.

Mayor Doyle announced that McGil Associates has started the work on
the Town of Lake Lure water survey.

Mary Lynne Ray, Deputy Zoning Administrator, gave a report on the
status of the Lake Structure Certification process which is underway and must
be completed by May, 1994. Ms. Ray said that the process is approximately 1/4
completed.

With no further items of discussion, Commissioner Bush moved , seconded
by Commissioner Lehner , to adjourn. The vote of approval was unanimous.
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